
David Will
I expect all ingredients to be listed on all organic products I purchase. This includes inert products
and those considered generally accepted as safe. One of the reasons I purchase organic is that I
expect the grower, the manufacturer and the retailer to handle the products without adding toxic
substances to the item. Without full disclosure, I cannot be certain that I am getting what I am
paying for. I can see no reason not to include every item added to the products I purchase. Simple
logic dictates this.


